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Thank you, Senator Linthicum!! Parents are responsible for their children's education, 

and they should be able to choose the education that is best for their particular child. 

The local school district should not be allowed to deny a request for a child to attend 

a virtual charter school because of a random 3% rule. This is nonsense.  

 

Please vote yes on this common sense legislation that will benefit our students.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jane Herb 

Keizer, OR 


